Are You An Exceptional, Purpose-Driven Leader Who Is Ready
To Give Back To Our Profession?

A Top Level Opening Has Become Available for NIGP Members Who Wish to be Considered for a Governing Board
Seat.

Applications are due December 4, 2024

At the present time, the Talent Council is recruiting leaders to fill an immediate opening for a public procurement
practitioner position on the NIGP Governing Board. It is the practice of the Talent Council to recruit for all open positions to
ensure that the Institute gets the right leaders in the right positions.

The Governing Board sets the Institute’s vision, mission, purpose and defines the strategic plan for the organization by
establishing policies.

To learn more about the roles and responsibilities of the NIGP Governing Board, please visit the VOLUNTEER LEADERSHIP
section of NIGP’s website to verify your experience and qualifications in conjunction with the ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA for the
Governing Board before applying.

How to Apply: MANDATORY FOR ALL CANDIDATES

Please complete and submit the following documents: a standard Letter of Interest, the NIGP Volunteer Leader Application®,
and a current resume. Please submit your letter of interest to Victor Leamer, Chair of the NIGP Talent Council
(victorleamer@gmail.com) and copy Helen Leonard, NIGP Governance Manager (hleonard@nigp.orq). Please note, the online
volunteer leader application will automatically be sent to Helen Leonard once you click the submit button.

*If you already have a current volunteer application (within the last two years) on file with NIGP and/or are currently
serving in a volunteer position for NIGP and wish to be considered, please send your Letter of Interest to Victor Leamer and
Helen Leonard, in lieu of the application package. The December 4, 2024 deadline applies. (Note: you can only serve on the
NIGP Board or one Council concurrently).

The Talent Council will recruit for committee/task force vacancies next spring. However, the Council’s recruitment process
is 24/7 — members can apply for volunteer leader positions anytime and the universal application applies to all positions that are
available today and into the future.

Please feel free to contact Helen Leonard, Governance Manager, if you have any questions regarding this special
opportunity (hleonard@nigp.org) or (800) 367-6447 x240.
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